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“Growing together to let our light shine”

Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 9th September 2019!
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Diary Dates- 


-Wb 10th September: After School Clubs Start�-10 & 17/9/19 Y5 & 6 pupils Cross Country Competition 4.00-4.45 Chorlton Park�-12/9/19 9am VIP attendance awards�-13/9/19 pm Reception Class- People Who Help Us Experience�-16/9/19 Y4 Viking Visitor in school�-18/9/19 Y3 Greek Visitor in school�-18/9/19 2.45pm Reception Reading/Phonics meeting�-19/9/19 9am Reception Reading/Phonics meeting�-26/9/19 European School Sports Day�-27/9/19 9.00am Macmillan & Christies Coffee Morning�-3/10/19 School council elections�-9/10/19 Y6 Defending the Realm Trip at Tatton Park�-9/10/19 9-10am - Nursery Rhyme/Reading workshop 1�-10 /10/19 Harvest Assembly�-10/10/19 pm Nasal Flu Spray�-10/10/19 2.45pm Reception Writing meeting/learning packs�-11/10/19 9am- Reception Writing meeting/learning packs�-15/10/19 Y5 Anthony Gormley Experience Day�-16/10/19 9-10am - Nursery Rhyme/Reading workshop 2�-16/10/19 9.00am Thank Rev Paul & Tom worship �-16/10/19 Y1 Senses Experience Day�-16/10/19 Y2 DT/Art Experience Day�-16/10/19 Y4 Viking Experience Day 1�-17/10/19 Y5 Tatton Park Stone Age Trip�-18/10/19 Y3 Greek Food Experience Day�-18/10/19 pm Reception- People Who Help Us Experience�-23/10/19 Reception- Y6 Height & Weight Screening�-22 & 23/10/19 PARENT/CARER EVENING MEETINGS�-24/10/19 9.30am Reception Class welcome service at St Clements Church�-25/10/19 9.00am Values award worship�-25/10/19 3.15pm End of Autumn 1 Half term�-Tuesday 5th November 8.50am Start of Autumn 2 Half term





Staff Updates:


-Welcome back to Mrs Rodgers who is working in nursery Monday to Wednesday after returning from her maternity leave.


-Welcome to the team to Mrs Gill who will work in nursery Wednesday to Friday.


-Official welcome to Ms Bowen who a lot of you know when she covered in Y1 last term.  Now she is a member of our staff, teaching in Y4.


-Mr Rose and Mrs Campbell are currently not in school as both are waiting for an operation. We wish them well and look forward to them both returning.





This Week’s Award Winners


EPIC Award Winner- Our first EPIC award of the year goes to.... Momin in Year 5!  Momin works hard, loves to learn new things and is always respectful to his friends and staff.  Well done Momin.





Behaviour Jumper winners- Year 1-Christiana, Year 2-Leighton, Year 3-Ajna, Year 4-Blake, Year 5-Alfie, Year 6-Ellie.








Changes to Homework:


We will still be providing your children with opportunities to show us what they have found out about their new topics as this has been popular both with yourselves & the children. 


However, we will not be providing homework for each child on a weekly basis as a number was not being completed & returned.


Instead, staff will decide at the end of a lesson if your child would benefit from homework to go over what was taught today or to prepare them for the next lesson.  This is to ensure your child 'Keeps up' and is not catching up and it is important for the homework to be completed that evening & returned the school the next day so the teacher can assess & support your child. 


There may be times when the whole class receives homework still, but remember, the best homework is reading for 10 minutes a day and using Times Tables Rockstars, Mathletics and Phonics Play- the online learning that we make available for your children to use at home. 








Important Information Envelopes :


It is important that these are completed as soon as possible so that we hold all the correct information for your children in case of an emergency.�Please can the documents be returned to school once completed so that we can update the information on the system.�If you misplace them and require another copy please speak to a member of staff in the office and we will provide you with another copy.�If you need any help completing the forms please come and speak to a member of staff in the office who will be happy to help you.








Reminders


Please can you ensure that if your child needs glasses, they need to wear them everyday. It is impossible for them to do their best if they can't see the board, read their books etc. ��-Stud earrings & watches are the only jewellery to be worn in school. Hoop earrings can easily get caught up in something and an accident will happen in our busy school environment. ��-PE kits need to be in school- a number of children were not prepared to join in their PE lesson as they didn't have a change of kit for this important lesson in our curriculum.��-Reading challenges- a number of children told me that they had continued to read over the Summer- brilliant! Those who read succeed.�Please return your child's work so we can see it as Mrs St Hill has some prizes in store at next week's worship!











